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06/11/2018  17:11:172018/3935/P COMMNT Neil Seagers I live behind this location.  I have noted the application and also note that the details refer to the front of the 

premises which are of less concern to me.  

What is concerning is the change of use of use of these premises.  A dry cleaning operation is very different 

from the previous occupancy.  

I would wish to be assured that the relevant approvals for such change of use which would particularly relate 

to storage of specialist chemicals and the related fume emissions are in accordance with the regulations 

required by Camden Council.
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